
No on Cap and Trade legislation.   Too risky, too expensive with no evidence of environmental 
benefit.    It will raise costs to Oregonians (the working poor, farmers, middle class)  who can least afford 
it.     
 
Instead, work on conservation & energy efficient design which will have positive effects without the 
higher costs associated with Cap and Trade carbon taxes/fees.   
 
Oregon does not need more dead-beat government bureaucracy.    
 
Thank you,   
 
 
--  
John Lee 
Lee Real Estate 
Principal Broker Licensed - Oregon 
johnlee.oregon@gmail.com 
503-245-9090 
OUR FARM LISTINGS 
www.northwestfarmbroker.com 
 

mailto:johnlee.oregon@gmail.com
http://www.farmseller.com/agentdisplay.html?hs_agent_id=144330
http://www.northwestfarmbroker.com/

